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THIS WEEK AT TRINITY     August 4 & 5, 2018 

~Eleventh Sunday after Pentecost ~ 
 

Sunday, August 5:   Mission team returns from Manitoba 

Sunday:           8 & 10:30am Worship Services 

9:30am Summer Sunday School & Adult Bible Class 

Tuesday:  6:00am Men’s Bible Study  

9:00am Quilting 

6:30pm Properties Board Meeting 

   Christian Education Board Meeting 

   Youth Board Meeting 

   Fellowship Board Meeting 

Friday:   6:00pm FIRE – Senior Sending Dinner at the Heiligers     

Saturday:  1:00pm Pickle Ball 

5:00pm Worship Service 

 

     

         
  

THE ALTAR FLOWERS are given in praise and 

glory to God by Marilyn Heinemann for a beautiful 

summer. 

 

SPECIAL PRAYERS THIS WEEK ARE FOR:  
Katie Cardillo, Vicki Case, Pastor Mark Grunst, 

Ken Hale (Janine Liwosz’s brother), Mike Hall, 

Doris Jannings, Karianna Jinguji, Dennis Kirby, 

Kinsley Murri (Rod & Phyllis Myers’ baby 

granddaughter), Nannette (Leo and Diana Wohler’s 

daughter), Lori Smith (Ray & Bobette Smith’s 

sister-in-law), Cindy Speed, and the  Manitoba 

Mission Team.  
 

TEACHER NEEDED IN MILES CITY 

Trinity Lutheran Classical School, of Miles City, 

Montana, is searching for a part-time teacher for the 

2018-2019 academic year.  The teacher will be 

responsible for teaching various subjects to 7th and 

8th grade students.  It entails approximately 26 hours 

per week.  For more information or to refer a name 

of someone located in the Miles City area or 

planning to move to the area who might be 

interested, please contact Rev. Howard Schreibeis at 

(406) 234-4983 or trinity@midrivers.com. 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE!  Trinity’s Wrinkled Righteous 

are on the go!  We are planning another fun 

excursion. We will be going to Lovell, Wyoming on 

Wednesday August 29th.  We will visit the Big Horn 

Visitor Center, The Pryor Mountain Wild Horse 

Center, tour a chocolate factory, have dinner on the 

dock and then take a scenic cruise with Hidden 

Treasure Charters to see the 3rd largest US Canyon:  

the Big Horn Canyon!  Limited seating.  $120.00 

full cost.   Put it on your calendar!  Call Bill Crago 

at 248-3867 or Sherrie Murray at 696-4981 for 

more information. Reservations needed by August 

22nd. Watch for the registration in next week’s 

bulletin or by your e-mail.  
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FINANCES & FIRST-FRUITS’ GIVING 

Budgeted Church/School Income  (Year to Date) $     185,570 
Actual Church/School Income  (7/29/18) $     118,588 

Actual Church/School Expenses (7/29/18) $     141,684 

                                A difference of :                               $    (23,096)   
  

Budgeted Offering Target  (June 2018) $     921,275 

Actual Offering  (Through June 2018) $     907,309 

                                A difference of: $      -13,966   
  

Weekly Offering Goal $       18,248 
Actual Offerings in July (5 of 5 weeks) $       74,483 
  

Bell Tower Roof Fund  (Goal:  $14,000) $         9,160 

Expansion Offering       (July 28 & 29)  $            655 
YTD Expansion Offering  
                                     (July 1, 2017–July 29, 2018) 

$       61,882 

 

Last Week’s Attendance – July 28 & 29, 2018 

Saturday Worship Service  93 

Sunday Worship Services 222 

Total Attendance Last Week 315 
Sunday School No count 

Adult Bible Classes No count 

 

Offering Counters for August 5th: 
      Carol Corder, Allie Hein, and Roxy Klundt 

Offering Counters for August 12th: 
      Susan Loomans, Steve & Sallie Hildenburg 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL KITS FOR WORLD RELIEF.... 

Now is the time to gather our supplies for the 

School Kits for the 2018 World Relief Drive while 

school supplies are on sale!  These are the items 

needed: 

 Ruler 

 70-pg. Spiral Notebooks (or one 150 page) 

 Pencil Sharpener 

 Scissors   (blunt) 

 #2 Pencils 

 Ballpoint Pens (No gel ink) 

 Crayons (16 or 24 count) 

 Eraser (21/2 inch) 

Patterns for the School Kit Bags are also available - 

and they're easy!!  (Check with Betty Kober.) 

Look for containers in the basement and church 

entrances to place your donations! Thank You! 
 

HOT WHEELS AND COOL QUILTS 

Fellowship Board would like to remind you to mark 

your calendars for the third annual car show.  Hot 

Wheels and Cool Quilts will take place on Sunday, 

September 9 after second service.  Once again we 

will have the Sandee’s food truck on sight.  This 

year we will also have a quilt show taking place in 

TYM square.  If you have a quilt you would like to 

display please call Betty Wheeler at 259-9193.  

Watch for more details as the event gets closer. 

 

LCMS National Youth Gathering Kick-Off! 

The LCMS National Youth Gathering is less than a year away! Next July, youth and adults from all over the 

world will gather in Minneapolis, MN to experience our REAL. PRESENT. GOD. together. Are you feeling 

called to be a part of that experience; as a youth participant, adult leader, or young adult volunteer for the 

gathering? Youth 8th grade and older (this school year) are eligible to participate, and we will be looking 

for potential adult leaders as we discover how big our group will be. If you would like to learn more about 

the gathering, join us at TYM Square on Sunday, August 12, after late service for an informational meeting. 

(If you're interested, but can't attend this meeting, please contact Cameron). 

 

 


